
 
 
 

 

 
St Bernadette’s Primary School 

Dundas Valley 
 

 

 
27 February 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As we begin the new school year we would like to offer the opportunity for you to 

connect with other parents in our whole school community. We plan to do this via a 

Parent Contact Booklet. Previously, class contact lists were distributed to the parents 

of their child’s class at the beginning of each school year.  

 

However this year, we would like to share parent contact details to the whole school 

community in the form of a booklet.  By adding your details to this list you are sharing 

these details with our whole school community and not just your child’s grade.  

 

It is important that all who provide their contact details are giving consent to having 

these published and distributed within our school community. Please remember that 

this is ​optional ​and that you are in no way obligated to provide these details. 

 

If you are happy to do so, please fill in the attached form and return it to the school 

office by Friday 13 March 2020.  

 

Kind regards, 

 
Lisa Gerrard 
Principal 

 
 
 



 
 
 

 

 
St Bernadette’s Primary School 

Dundas Valley 
 

 

 
 
Please return this to the School Office: attn Mrs Lisa Gerrard. 

 

Family Name: _______________________________________________________ 

 

Child(s) First Name:___________________________________________________ 

 

Class in 2020 : __________________________ 

 

Parent Name (Primary Contact):  

 

_____________________________________________________ 

 

Primary Contact  Details:  

 

___________________________________________________________________ 

(phone) 

 

___________________________________________________________________ 

(email)  

 

I ____________________, give St Bernadette’s Dundas the permission 

to publish my contact details in the Parent Contact Booklet. 

 

Signed: ___________________________________________________ 


